
 
APPENDIX C:  ADDITIONAL FAQ 
 
Announcement No:  EPA-R9-AIR6-10-005 
Indoor Environments: Reducing Public Exposure to Indoor Pollutants 
 
 
 
Q:  Can Physician Assistants or those in school to train for this position be reported in the 
category "Health Care Professionals Trained." 
Answer:  Yes. Like all persons reported under "Health Care Professionals Trained,” they should 
be described according their professional category (i.e. nurses, physicians, pharmacy students, 
physician assistants, etc.). 
 


